
To Whom it May Concern:  

 

As an Oregon consumer who values honesty and transparency in all medications and medical 

procedures, I fully support SB 649. I believe it is the right of every Oregonian to have full access to 

vaccine inserts, and I believe they should be made available to patients by physicians during vaccine 

appointments.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and for accepting my testimony.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Nicolle Aleman 

Talent, OR  

 


